
Annual Marstons Mills River Herring Count Meeting 

Saturday, March 16th from 9-11am 

Osterville Village Library, 43 Wianno Ave., Osterville  

 

BCWC and Barnstable’s Natural Resources Department are looking for volunteers to 
count herring at the Mill and Middle Pond fish ladders beginning April 1st.   

 

Counting herring is fun, family-friendly and fast (only 10 minutes a day!) 
 

Abigail Archer, Marine Resource Specialist with Cape Cod Cooperative Extension 
and Woods Hole Sea Grant, will talk about herring runs and restoration projects on 
Cape Cod and in SE Mass., and Amy Croteau, Barnstable Natural Resource Officer, 

will present an update on the status of herring runs in Barnstable.   

 

After a brief training, there will be an optional trip to the Middle Pond fish ladder. 
 

 

To volunteer or for more information, contact Heather Rockwell at                 
hrockwell@bcleanwater.org or 508-420-0780.   

 

BCleanWater.org  

   


